
Friday January 15th 2021 

Dear Parents 

This week has flown by with an action-packed 

week of in class and remote learning with Zoom 

Lessons, work on ClassDojo and the video debuts 

by many of our Staff with recoded tutorials for 

Students and Student video uploads. Zooming in 

to our Year 5 Drama lesson  today; it was lovely to 

see all of our Students working hard from home. 

As well as ClassDojo, Zoom, Atom Learning,           

LanguageNut, Mathletics and Get Epic, we are 

preparing to launch Google Classroom which 

should bring all of our remote learning together. 

These tools will also be useful post-pandemic 

where our Staff and Students can continue to 

work online. 

We have also enjoyed great excitement with the 

‘Flying Owl’ in Year 1 today 

Thank you to all our Parents for your lovely emails 

and kind words this week; we are very grateful for 

your ongoing support. 

Next Wednesday we have our regular Governors’ 

meetings with the Curriculum and RE and Finance 

Committees meeting  remotely via Zoom. 

We have enjoyed some lovely mild (if a little 

damp) weather this week with some snow in the 

weekend forecast. 

Stay safe, dry and warm whatever your weekend 

plans. 

Ms Barry    

Head teacher 

Remote Learning 

Students and Staff have been exploring ClassDojo and our online learning has given us 

some exciting opportunities for new approaches to learning remotely alongside the class. 

 

 

Mrs Khan created amazing 

video guides to dividing 

and multiplying decimals 

Mrs Corrigan 

made a series of 

Music videos 

with a variety of 

songs  for         

Students           

learning at home 
Year 6 pupils collaborated on an amazing 

video on The Last Supper and The New 

Covenant which they recorded individually 

and edited together. 



Nursery News 

This week Nursery have continued the topic of ‘Winter’ and participated in lots of 

activities to support their learning.  

They have been discussing the different signs of winter and drawing a picture to 

share their experiences.  

The children have also been counting pictures of winter objects and completing a 

block graph where they took it in turns to discuss their findings.  

Year 1 

Year 1 have been reading the poem 'We are going on a 

Lion Hunt'. The children at home and at school wrote 

some super golden sentences about their favourite       

animals in the Jungle!   

 

Year 4 Sculpture 

Year 4 have been creating amazing natural sculptures in class and at home inspired by 

the artist Andy Goldsworthy. 

 



Smile…. 

Year 3 have been learning all about teeth as part of their Science topic. 

Year 2 

Year 2 have been learning all about Florence Nightingale 

in History and have created some lovely charcoal drawings 

in their Art lesson. 

Fun Phonics 

Reception class have been exploring the sounds ‘ th’ and ’ng’ 

both at home and in class this week  

Year 5 

 

 

 

 

In Music this week one Year 5 Student performed 

her New Year Rap on ClassDojo while the rest of the 

Class kept the beat.  

Year 6 

Year 6 created some beautiful posters on ‘the Last 

Supper’ for RE 


